
I believe this bylaw would be very helpful for a temporary support of inexpensive housing 
for individuals who need a safe home. If the camp locations would provide water, 
washroom, laundry facilities, and garbage as are provided by a campground, a person 
could maintain health.  

It is similar to a campground concept.  

This potential bylaw is a beginning.  

Elizabeth Anne Larsen 


